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Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that I 
will be leaving my current role as a Neurologist at Boulder Medical Center effective 
March 12th, 2024. I am immensely grateful for the trust and confidence you have placed 
in me as your neurologist. It has been an honor and privilege to be part of your 
healthcare team. While this transition marks the end of my direct involvement in your 
care, please know that your health remains my utmost concern. I am committed to 
ensuring a seamless transition of care for all my patients. 

Your medical records are confidential and can be transferred to another doctor only with 
your permission. If you plan to see a physician outside Boulder Medical Center, please 
visit https://www.bouldermedicalcenter.com/departments/medical-records/ to request 
that your records be transferred. Please call (303) 440-3135 if you have any questions 
about obtaining your medical records. 

If you have been seen in the last 12 months and need prescription refills, please contact 
my office no later than March 1st, 2024, to allow time to process your request.  After my 
departure, your primary care physician may provide refills for you. If your physician is 
not part of Boulder Medical Center, please contact their office directly for refill requests. 
 
If your primary care physician is part of Boulder Medical Center, please contact them for 
refill requests: 

• Broadway Internal Medicine: (303) 440-3082 
• Broadway Family Medicine: (303) 440-3102 
• Avista Family Medicine: (303) 666-2710 

 
For patients on infusion therapies, other specialty immunologic therapies for the 
treatment of multiple sclerosis, or medications for the treatment of seizures, please 
reach out as soon as possible to schedule a follow-up to make plans for a safe 
transition to other local providers.  
 
Please contact Boulder Medical Center’s ENT Office at 303-440-3073 if you are 
interested in continuing to receive Botox injections for migraines at Boulder Medical 
Center. We can connect you with an alternative provider for ongoing care. If you are 
already scheduled for Botox treatment prior to March 12th, you should plan to keep your 
appointment.   
 

https://www.bouldermedicalcenter.com/departments/medical-records/


I have valued my time serving you here at Boulder Medical Center. Thank you for 
placing your trust in my care.  
 
Best wishes, 
Sidarth Dasari 


